
To find out more and register 
for project updates, scan the QR 
code visit the project website: 
ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/
project-map/southyellsubstation

Marine consultation event

Wednesday 25 June, 2–6:45pm

Thursday 26 June, 2–7pm

Burravoe Hall, Burravoe, 
Yell, ZE2 9AY

Voe Public Hall, Voe, 
Shetland, ZE2 9PT

The events will be held at 
the following locations:

@SSETransmission@ssentransmission

Yell High Voltage Alternating 
Current (HVAC) Connection

We are holding a consultation event for the marine 
element of our proposed Yell HVAC Connection 
project. The process is undertaken in advance of our 
Marine License application to the Marine Directorate.

During this consultation event, you will be able 
to meet the project team and view information 
on our proposal to install a HVAC subsea cable 
that will connect Yell to the Transmission system 
on Mainland Shetland.

We would like to invite members of the public 
and interested parties to view our early-stage 
plans, ask questions, and share local insights 
that will help shape our marine licence 
application. Your knowledge and input are vital 
in helping us understand how our proposals 
may interact with fishing activity in the area.

The feedback period is open until 7 August 
and you can provide feedback using the 
online feedback form by scanning the QR 
code that is provided below.

We encourage all members of the 
local community and all interested 
parties to attend the event. 


